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Media Contact: Deputy Dave Teems                                                    Date: February 3, 2020

Skeletal Human Remains Found off Smith Creek Highway
Saturday afternoon, about 4 p.m., deputies with the Leon County Sheriff’s Office responded to a forested area, near Smith Creek Highway, in reference to skeletal remains found in the area. 
The remains were determined to be human. Detectives with LCSO’s Violent Crimes unit were called in to take over the investigation. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The incident is currently under investigation. 
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